
 
 

February 24, 2014 
 
 
Dr. Melinda Krahenbuhl, Director 
Reed Reactor Facility 
Reed College 
3203 S.E. Woodstock Boulevard 
Portland, OR  97202-8199 
 
SUBJECT: REED COLLEGE – ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF 

VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-288/2013-201) 
 
Dear Dr. Krahenbuhl: 
 
 Thank you for your response of January 30, 2014, to our Notice of Violation issued on 

January 14, 2014, concerning activities conducted at your TRIGA Mark-I Reed Research Reactor 

facility.  We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of Title 10 of 

the Code of Federal Regulations Section 2.201.  We will examine the implementation of your 

correctives action during a future inspection.  We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
 
Gregory T. Bowman, Chief  
Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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